
Dear Families, 

Since the start of the pandemic, we have been proud to serve all students breakfast and lunch at no cost 

regardless of the family income. While we are currently awaiƟng final guidance from the United  States 

Department of Agriculture (UDSA), it is likely free meals will end for the 2022‐2023 school year! 

StarƟng July 1,  parents need to fill out a free & reduced lunch applicaƟon if you think you quali‐

fy for the 2022‐2023 school year! 

CompleƟng an applicaƟon takes less than 15 minutes. ApplicaƟon informaƟon remains private & confiden-

Ɵal. Only 1 applicaƟon per household is needed. 

Filling out the school meal applicaƟon may help provide: 

~Waived School Fees 

~Free/Reduced meal 30 day rollover for the next school year 

~State and Federal funding for school budgets 

~Fee Waiver for college applicaƟons & admissions tests 

~Resources for classrooms, teachers & children 

~Internet and Technology for the classrooms 

2022‐2023 School Meal Prices: 

Breakfast: K-4-$1.35, 5-12-$1.45  Lunch: K-4- $2.70, 5-12-$3.00   Packed or Ala cart Milk-$.75 

 

The 2022-23 school year applicaƟon will be available July 1st, 2022 on the school website. The applicaƟon 

will be posted on the Café/Food Service page under Departments on the Home page. I will be back in my 

office August 10th, if you need a mailed copy of the applicaƟon.  

Deb Kill, Food Service Supervisor, killd@svbearcats.org, 419‐647‐4111x3206 

Cindy Endsley, Superintendent, endsleyc@svbearcats.org,  419‐647‐4111x3205 


